





Headteacher: Mrs. R. Ireland-Curtis

St. Luke's C. of E. Primary School, French's Road, Cambridge CB4 3JZ

Tel: 01223 566879

Email: office@stlukes.cambs.sch.uk Website: stlukes.demat.org.uk

14th February 2025

Through God's love, we are the rich soil where roots grow and seeds flourish. Luke 8:4-15

End of Half Term Update

Dear Parents and Carers,

It's been another great half term at St. Luke's, full of exciting activities and achievements! A special highlight was the school choir's very successful trip to **Young Voices**. The children had an unforgettable experience, and we are so proud of their performance!

Key Reminders:

- **Pre-ordering School Dinners on MCAS**: We're seeing more and more parents using MCAS to pre-order their child's lunch. Please remember to share your child's meal choice with them, as we've had a few children requesting different meals on the day. Parents can make changes to their meal choice up until **8:30 AM** on the day.
- Parent Forum 12th March: Please make a note of 12th March in your diaries! This is a great opportunity to
 meet with myself and Sarah Barnes to raise any questions or discuss aspects of school life at St. Luke's. More
 information will be sent out after half term.
- Parent Consultations: Mark your calendars for our Parent Consultation evenings on 19th and 20th March. Bookings will open after half term—further details will be shared soon.
- Royal Academy of Arts Young Artists' Summer Show: Do you have a budding artist at home between the ages
 of 4-18? The Royal Academy of Arts is hosting its Young Artists' Summer Show, and you can enter your child's
 artwork to be considered. Please see the attached poster and permission slip for more details. For more
 information, visit Royal Academy's website.
- Parent View: We truly value your feedback, and it helps shape the direction of our school. So far, we've had 11 responses on Parent View, and we're thrilled that 100% of respondents would recommend the school!
 However, we'd love to hear from more of you. If you haven't yet shared your views, please visit Parent View Survey.
- After School Club: A reminder that Thursday's after-school club session should be booked through the MCAS app. For all other days, please continue to book directly through Active Play Education.

Thank you for your ongoing support, and we hope you enjoy the half term break! We look forward to welcoming everyone back after the holiday on the 24th February.

Beccy Ireland-Curtis

Headteacher